
 

CPS Emerging Practices Webinar: Western Region 

  

Thursday, July 23, 2020 

1:00 pm - 2:30pm 

 

ODP invites Community Participation Support providers to join a webinar 
presentation to learn about innovative remote support practices from fellow 
providers. Due to the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic, providers have developed 
creative community participation supports practices while remaining socially 
distant. Hear from fellow providers McGuire Memorial and Dickinson Center 

about how they are rethinking CPS programs. 
 

PRESENTERS 
 

Marsha Dippold 
Dickinson Center 

 
Amy Prisuta 

Nicole Morvik 
McGuire Memorial 

 
 

Due to limited registration capacity, please allow CPS providers first access to 
registration. Please limit registration to 1-2 CPS professionals organization. 

REGISTER 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6558921518675012877

